
 

The 2023-2024 Mind-to-Mind mentoring scheme was co-ordinated by:  

 

 

We are pleased to have been able to provide 70 individuals from a range of ethnic minority 

backgrounds with a place on the Mind-to-Mind mentoring scheme between 2021-2023.  

Mentees were provided with an opportunity to meet with two mentors each (i.e. a trainee and 

qualified clinical psychologist) and attend workshops as part of the scheme.  

Feedback received from the mentees participating in the scheme indicated that this scheme has: 

supported DClinPsy applicants in their journey onto training, supported aspiring assistant 

psychologists, broadened knowledge of psychological therapies, and increased overall 

confidence.   

We are continuing to evaluate the scheme and are committed to continue to strengthen our 

efforts to support aspiring clinical psychologists from diverse ethnic backgrounds.  



 

  

We wanted to share some feedback from our mentees:  

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

  

  

 

  


